
2025 Deer Rifle Sight-In 

First — Safety is always our number one concern so here at 

Beaverbrook we live by the NRA’s Firearm Safety Rules. 

 *  Always keep the muzzle pointed in a safe direction 
 *  Always keep your finger off the trigger until you are ready to shoot. 
 *  Always keep the firearm unloaded, and the action open, until you are 
  ready to use. 
 

When you come to the range, leave your guns in their case and bring them, and 
your ammunition, to the range building for the Range Safety Officer (RSO) to 

inspect. 
 

When a “Cease Fire” is called everyone must unload and open the actions, place 
the firearm on the bench or rack and step back behind the yellow line.  You must 
remain there until the RSO declares the range “Hot” only then may you approach 

and touch your gun and resume shooting. 
 

Never argue with an RSOs if you do — you to be asked to leave. 

Now for the business end of things. 
 
• The dates are every Sunday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Saturday from  
 September 23rd to November 16th check the club’s website calendar. 
• The times each day are from 9:00am to 5:00pm or sunset. 
• We have ranges out to 200 yards. 
• Only firearms legal to hunt whitetail deer are allowed. 
• This is for sighting in a firearm, not for casual shooting (plinking). 
• The cost is $20.00 per person with a two (2) gun limit. 
• Spotting scopes, sand bags, targets, and help are all included. 
• Bring hearing and eye protection, ear plugs are available for a fee. 
• Bore sighting of a scope is also available for a fee. 

For the most current information visit our website. 

www.beaverbrook.us 


